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	In order for your chapter to be considered for the 2000 Charles Monfradi Outstanding Chapter of the Year Award, please provide the information requested below:  





According to your pre-convention membership report, how many members does your chapter have this year?  Distinguish between active and associate members.  








How many members did your chapter report last year?  








What efforts has your chapter made during the past year to recruit new members?  








What has your chapter done during the past year to promote the philosophy, goals, objectives and activities of the National Federation of the Blind both to its members themselves and to the community?  








Describe any types of advocacy (supporting the rights of blind individuals) in which any of your chapter members have been involved during the past year. 








Describe any community service projects in which your chapter has been involved during the past year.  








Describe any fund-raising projects which your chapter has undertaken during the past year.  What role, if any, did other organizations in the community play in such fund-raising activities? 








In what way, if any, did your chapter interact with other local chapters of the Federation?  








Describe any other significant activities or accomplishments of your chapter that you have not included in the above items.  


